
 
 

 
  
 

 

We will go outside if 
temperatures are 15˚F or above.  

Please make sure you are 
sending your child with gloves, 

hat, coat, and boots (when snow 
is present.) We do allow children 

to change shoes when needed. 

Crochet for a cause 
 

To accompany reading “Who was Princess 

Diana” we have started an ongoing service 

project. We have been teaching the students how 

to crochet. Our hope is that they will continue 

to learn, and each have some part in making 

small blankets that can be donated to local 

animal shelters. 

 

 

 

 Crochet has many different steps and various 

stitches that can be learned. We have told 

students not to expect to get it all on the first 

try. We try to teach and practice a little bit 

more each week. YouTube is a great resource if 

students want to watch and practice at home.   

Contact Us: 
Howe Center 412-344-6080   

howe@mledp.org 
MLEDP Main Office: 412-343-1661   

kids@mledp.org 

Winter Weather Policy  

Point Park Student 
Teachers 

We had the pleasure of observing 
a student teacher as they learn 
lesson design and execution. 

There was a series of three lessons 
on all the Pittsburgh sports. 

Students enjoyed learning about  
Pittsburgh history and designing 

unique keepsakes about our 
beloved city.  

 We are giving our little Howe Library a make-over. The 
shelves need reorganizing, but we are also in need of 

more recent favorites. Is there a series that your child 
loves?  

 
 

Do you have any early reading books you are looking to 
pass along? “How To…” craft books are great for the kids 
to pick club ideas and learn how to lead their friends in 

activities. We are happy to give them a second home and 
many new learners to enjoy them! 

 

        Howe MLEDP Staff 
Mrs. Murdy - Center Director  

AM/PM: Miss Gentile & Miss Karlie 
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December 23rd: MLEDP Closed 

January 16th : School Closed  
MLEDP Long Day 

January 23rd : School Closed 
MLEDP Long Day 

Welcome to the Who HHQ, Howe Headquarters. 
Added to the list: Edgar Allen Poe, Julia Child, 

Princess Diana & Charlie Chaplin 
Looking ahead: Harry Houdini, LEGO, and 

another Student Battle Vote! 

Reward Day Challenge 
Our students have 8 more letters to earn and only 
9 more days left before the winter break! We are 

hoping they will earn another reward day before we 
leave! It will definitely be down to the wire, so at 
the very least we should return to the new year 
with a reward day!  Ask them how it is going and 

what the group is doing well. 

Make Your 
Own 

Sleeping 
Queen 

Snowflake 
Wall-

derland 

Kindergarten 
Art Club 


